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Deana Lemke

|, UKON UTILITIES BOARD
From: Peter & Christel Percival [percivals@northwestel.net] § . -
Sent:  July 21, 2006 12:20 PM g‘ EXH'BIT Cs5-)
To: 'Deana Lemke' s ‘
Cc: David.Morrison@yec.yk.ca; business@yec.yk.ca { DAY ; E%;ES?Y JE;SJ Jod
Subject: RE: Letter from Minister re YEC 20-year resoruce plan L« A

Dear Ms Lenke,

it is my intention to appear before the Yukon Utilities Board as an intervener in the hearing of Yukon Energy
Corporation’s 20-Year Resource Plan.

| have an interest in all aspects of the proposed Resource Plan.

In particular, whether or not the proposed capital investments are prudent and to what extent such investments or
procedural/policy (LOLE) changes can be expected to effect electrical rates for all customer classes. | have a
great deal of concern about the business risks that YEC (and its existing customers) may well be exposed to
through providing electrical service to new mining ventures. In my, as yet brief, review of YEC’s submission, it
appears that there exists a disconnect between the securing of financing from the mines for their fair share of the
cost to deliver power and the mines also providing a fair share of the financing of the expansion of the generating
capacity that can be expected to be required.

By copy of this email | am informing YEC of my intention to seek full intervener status.

My current email address is: percivals@northwestel.net (expect new email address shortly and will notify YUB &
YEC plus all interested parties of change ASAP).

My mailing address is PO Box 11243, Station Main, Whitehorse. Yukon, Y1A 6N4
Phone # (867) 668-6817 ( c/w voice mail)

Sincerely,

P. W Percival, P. Eng.

-----Original Message-----

From: Deana Lemke [mailto:beyondwords@northwestel.net]
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2006 12:07 PM

To: Peter Percival

Subject: Letter from Minister re YEC 20-year resoruce plan

Hi Peter: Per your request, | am attaching information with respect to the current matter before the Board

(Yukon Energy Corporation's 20-year resource plan) as well as information on the upcoming public
workshop.

I am also attaching the Board's Rules of Practice and policy regarding Intervenors and Interested Parties.
The deadline for applications to the Board is tomorrow, Friday, July 21.

If you have any further questions, please let me know.

Deana Lemke

24/07/2006



